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During 2Q 2023, the Archives subcommittee held 3 in-person meetings at the storage 

unit – to file, scan, and organize Archive materials – as well as 1 on-line meeting to 

discuss Archives business.   

The Archives subcommittee visited GSO Archives on March 22 and thanks the Area for 

the wonderful opportunity. 

Representatives from the Archives subcommittee attended and set up mobile displays at 

several Area workshops and events including District 23 Anniversary Celebration, District 

51 Homegroup workshop, and District 40 Spring into Service Work workshop.   

The committee reviewed the description of Archives in the Area 59 Structure Manual for 

accuracy. 

The subcommittee continued to discuss purchasing new district binders and research the 

details including specifications, cost, manufacturer, etc; recommending the Area 59 

history in the Structure Manual be reviewed and updated for accuracy; and developing a 

separate Area 59 Archives booklet. 


